

Board of Directors

Lori Dunn, Chair Laura Olson, Vice-Chair Murray Swales, Treasurer Jean O'Fallon, Secretary

> Kym Gouchie Sylvia Lilley Erwin Ploner Gord Herle Dan Wilson Colin Cross

Gord Osland **Executive Director**

Karen Dunham Administration Coordinator

> Ross Fitzpatrick Honorary Distinguished Patron

2010 Okanagan International Children's Festival May 27 - 29

Suite 202, 69 Nanaimo Avenue Penticton, B.C. V2A 1M1

Office: 250-493-8800 Fax: 250-493-8825

info@okchildrensfest.org www.okchildrensfest.org

Kurt Warner Warner Shelter 9811 44ST SE Calgary, Alberta, T2C 2P7

June 10, 2010

RE: Thank you from the Rotary Okanagan International Children's Festival

Ceut Dear Mr. Warner,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of our board of directors and some very excited and appreciative children for your generous in kind sponsorship towards the purchase of our first festival owned tent. Your support will have a positive effect on not only our festival but many other community groups for years to come.

The mission of the Rotary Okanagan International Children's Festival is to provide exposure to exceptional quality performing arts and participatory activities that are entertaining, educational and accessible to children from all economic, social and ethnic backgrounds.

Not only did your logo appear on the tent itself but also on our general public brochure, poster and on our website Sponsor page. Your name appeared on prominent signage on the festival grounds and will appear in our Thank You letter to all sponsors and supporters to be published in the Penticton Herald and the Western. Your contribution will also be recognized at the Vaudeville Night on May

Thanks again for helping make the 2010 festival a tremendous success.

Sincerely,

Gord Osland **Executive Director**

or malen us book

world-class, Kent!!

beginning many more

beginning of many more

personning of wardses!! gord. Check out our 2010 Line Up at www.okchildrensfest.org

Thank you for helping build a brighter future for our Children!

